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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

02/01/2021  13:20:442020/4520/P OBJ Laurent Levy As a neighbour with windows facing this new structure, I am objecting to this additional roof that is now 

blocking my view.

 It was not part of the original planning permission and for good reason as it is an unsightly obstruction, 

especially its bright ochre colour, an eyesore that detract from the delicate nature of the architecture in the 

area.
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